

INTERNATIONAL POLICE ASSOCIATION

INTERNATIONAL EXECUTIVE BOARD

Sembrancher, 5 July 2018

TO ALL NATIONAL SECTIONS

Pierre-Martin Moulin President

p@ieb-ipa.org

Dear friends,

It is with great sadness that the IEB heard that our dear friend and fellow board member George Katsaropoulos passed away yesterday evening.

The IPA always played an important role in George's life, and he took great pride in his role as Secretary General.

George fought his illness with courage and faith for many years.

All of us on the IEB have had the privilege of spending precious time with George on countless occasions during his many years on the international board, and we are extremely grateful for the friendship he shared with us so generously.



On behalf of the entire IPA family, our deepest condolences go to his wife Poly and his sons, as well as to our friends of IPA Greece.

We will miss you, George.

With our best wishes and regards,

Servo per Amikeco

Pierre-Martin Moulin

4 44:

PRESIDENT

cc IEB members